Infrastructure 

Infrastructure committee report
· No meetings since the last report
· Chris Maseychik is joining the infrastructure committee
· Wharf
· There are repairs that will need to be completed in 2022 in addition to the regular preventative maintenance. The galvanized bands that attach the wharf to the pilings need to be replaced; a working estimate is $12,000.  Bill is working to update the estimate. I understand that the Town has expressed interest in funding some specific projects, this may be an appropriate “ask”.
· Bill and I have taken a preliminary look at the swim float.  While repairs are needed, we do not need to replace the float in the immediate future.  Bill is working to get repair estimates; this work to be completed before the float goes in next season.
· Park benches – I will propose a motion as outlined below 
· Overseers may approve the placement of memorial benches based upon Village needs.  The ongoing maintenance of these benches is the responsibility of the bench sponsor; if the sponsor cannot be contacted or chooses not to repair the bench, the Overseers may remove the bench or repair the bench making it available for re-dedication.
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